
NTT DATA Global Services Welcome Ceremony for New Graduates 2024

TOKYO, Japan – October 1, 2024 – NTT DATA Global Services Corporation (NGS) held a welcome ceremony for new graduates joining from 
October 2024 at the Tokyo Conference Center (Minato-ku, Tokyo). 

Mr. Jhon Lombard, APAC CEO  of NTT DATA, Inc. and Mr. Taro Nagaoka, EVP of NTT DATA, Inc., Ms. Akiko Yamataka, Head of HR Strategy 
Office of NTT DATA, Inc., and Mr. Nao Yoshida, President and CEO of NGS, shared Management Strategy of NTT DATA Group along with key 
messages and inspirations to welcome our new employees to the organization. In accelerating our Global business, 7 new employees, 
including 2 foreign national, joined on October 1.

Each of our new employees expressed their hopeful aspirations in English and started their first step as NGS employees. After completing 
the new employee training program, they will be assigned to each organization respectively.
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